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Agenda 

 

Vision for the next two years 

Announcement of new Medical Directors for 2023-2025 

Longevity Awards 

Outgoing Chair Recognition  

BrainScope Company, Inc Presentation 

 

 

Major Points Discussed 

 

Dr. Lo stated that for EMRA mentor/mentee program, there were 23 mentors and 25 mentees this year. 

Overall, it was felt to be successful as the program entered the 2nd year. He said that EMRA would like to 

continue with this program and is looking to make it more engaging. The expectations are to create new 

guidelines and ideas on how to evolve the program. Will be looking for volunteers soon to continue this 

program.  

 

It was announced that the Water Cooler sessions on the first Wednesday of every month will continue and 

please feel free to join because they are a lot of fun.  

The council update for this section is that they are waiting for final resolutions and when they are 

finalized they will be sent out to the group.  

Dr. Lo discussed setting potential goals this section. These include Polling questions, Subsection 

creations, and Education/ Webinars. 

Some ideas from members include the sharing information on establishing an observation unit and 

collaborating with other sections. 

 

 

The Section Election Results were announced and the new leadership team for 2023-2025 is: 

Dr. Wesley Zeger – Chair Elect/Alternate Councilor 

Dr. Daniel Bickley - Secretary 

The longevity Longevity Awards were announced. Congratulations to Jeremy Sperling, MD - 5 years, 

Betty Chang, MD, MHA, FACEP - 10 years, Bruce Lo, MD, MBA - 15 years, Ronald Strony, MD, 

FACEP - 15 years 

David Riggs gave his Brainscope Presentation  



Tony Cirrillo’s update from board perspective, emphasizing ACEP being home to ED physicians. He also 

explained how resolutions work as well as the new ACEP ED accreditation. Final criteria will be available 

soon with encouragement for feedback.  

With no more business to discuss, the business meeting was adjourned and a reception followed. 

 

 

 


